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Michael J. Bell, Deputy Director
Joseph 0. Bunting, Chief, WMPC
John Greeves, Acting Chief, WMEG
Leo B. Higginbotham, Chief, WMLU
Malcolm R. Knapp, Chief, WMGT
Hubert J. Miller, Chief, WMRP

Robert E. Browning, Director
Division of Waste Management, NMSS

EA REVIEW PROCESS MEETING WITH WHARTON
AND BILL BLAND

I would like each of you, and each of your Section Leaders to attend a

meeting with Wharton, our management contractor, and Bill Bland, our QA contrac-

tor, on Thursday, May 9, 1985. This meeting is the first phase of our internal

review of the EA comment process. We will discuss all the specifics regarding

how the review will be conducted and the role each of you will play. The

meeting will begin at 10:30 a.m., Thursday, May 9, in the first floor conference

room (Rm. 106-110). The Branch Chiefs will be needed for about 2 hours, and

the Section Leaders should plan on being there most of the day. If you have

any questions or want further information, please call Cathy Russell (x74020).
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Original Signed by
Robert E. Browning

Robert E. Browning, Director
Division of Waste Management, NMSS
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